
 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Friday 15th September 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 

Marble Party on Friday 22nd September 2023 
 
As marbles are carried over from one year to the next, Kingfishers have already earned their marble party after 
demonstrating hard work and community. 
 
For the party, they have chosen to have an afternoon having a water fight and playing games out on the field. The 
weather is due to be sunny but a comfortable 22°C! 
 
We recommend that the children bring: 

 Own clothes to change into at lunchtime for the marble party including shoes (suitable clothing for running 
around the field). If they get wet, they can change back into their dry school uniform. 

 A towel 

 A snack (no nuts please) 
 
If you have any questions, please contact me via email on: 
 
hknipe@inspiream.org.uk 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Miss Knipe 

Seal CE Primary 
Zambra Way 

TN15 0DJ 
TEL: 01732 762388 

 
 

office@inspiream.org.uk 
 

CEO – Mrs Liz Mitchell 
ceo@inspiream.org.uk 

 
Head of School – Mrs Tamsin Jones 

sealheadofschool@inspiream.org.uk 
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